

June 30, 2023

My Life in A Bag Foundation Mr. Charles Smith 2617 Jeffkenn Dr Jennings, MO 63136

Dear Mr. Smith,

Thank you for supporting Every Child's Hope with your donation of:

3-14-23 large suitcase; small suitcase and duffel bag

4-12-23 two small suitcases and one large suitcase

5-16-23 one large suitcase; one small suitcase and one bookbag

Throughout the year the ECH staff works hard to make sure the children, youth and families we serve have the tools and support they need to have a better future. Thank you for your generous gift that helps us – help them.

Thank you for being a part of the healing process and our on-going mission. If you would like more information about ECH's programs please call 314-427-3755 or visit our website at www.everychildshope.org.

Dennis Mertz Corporate Secretary

Board of Directors Officers: Shari L. Smith

President E. David Viehmann

Vice President Paul G. Flynn Treasurer

Stephen R. Schroeder Assistant Treasurer

Regina Berwin Jeremy Fettia William T. Gamewell Gerhard K. Glassl Gail Saxton Susan Shelton Annie L. Williams

David R. Frensley, Esq. **Board Member Emeritus** Michael P. Brennan Chief Executive Officer

Michael P. Brennan

CEO

Sincerely,